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Eligible Objectors & Interested Persons for this issue:   
• Stevens County Commissioners 

 
Objections:   
• Water quantity has not been adequately addressed in the revised Land Management Plan 

and more policies are needed. Stevens County would benefit economically if the Colville 
watershed had advanced flows from tributaries on the Colville National Forest that would 
maintain current uses and allow for new water rights to be made available.   

 
Resolution options proposed by objectors:   None 
 
 
 
There were no resolution options proposed by objectors on this issue, therefore, it will not be 
discussed at the Objection Resolution Meeting.  The issue is being reviewed by the Reviewing 
Officer and will be addressed in the response to objections. 
 


